
 

 
To: ​ Platte County R-3 Board of Education 

From: Jeff Green, Director of Northland Career Center 

Re: ​ Tuition for 2025-2026 SY 

Date: ​March 10, 2025 

 
Recommended Action: 

It is recommended that the Platte County R-3 School Board of Education approve Northland Career 
Center’s tuition to remain the same at $4,000 per student, per year.   

 
 
Terms and Details: 
 

The term of this Contract shall be for the 2025-26 school year as specified in the Platte County R-3 
and Northland Career Center school calendars, said year commencing on August 19, 2025 and 
ending the last day of the regular school year.  
 
Platte County R3 shall be responsible for the tuition charge in the amount of $4,000.00 for each 
student enrolled in half-day programs, which is no change from the 2024-25 school year. Northland 
Career Center will submit an invoice for tuition costs for each student on a quarterly basis. The Platte 
County R3 School District shall submit payment within 30 days from the date of the receipt of the 
invoice.  
 
It is agreed between the Platte County R3 School District and Northland Career Center that if a 
student drops within the first two weeks of a program, another student may be enrolled if he/she is the 
next on the waiting list. After the initial two weeks, students may only be enrolled if it can be arranged.  
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Jeff Green​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Representative from PCR3:________________________​  
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Title:__________________________________________ 
 
Director​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Northland Career Center 
816-365-9809​ ​ ​ ​ Signature:______________________________________ 
greenj@platteco.k12.mo.us 


